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QUARANTINE PASSES TO MINIMIZE PEOPLE ON-THE-GO
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The Inter-Agency Task Force for the Management of Emerging Infectious Diseases (IATF), in coordination with the
Department of Interiors and Local Government (DILG) started issuing Quarantine Passes and limiting it to only one
member per household to cut down on the number of people who have access to supermarkets and pharmacies/drug
stores during lockdowns in certain localities. This limits the number people who interact with others outside of their
households to avoid contamination with the dreaded Corona Virus Disease of 2019 (COVID-19).
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